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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

93% 89% 75% 99% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

90% 88% 89% 85% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep us all safe and wear your face mask on our school site. 

Transition 

We are making plans to organise the transition to new classes over two days in July. These 

arrangements will be subject to the Government road map but we will keep you informed as 

we finalise our plans. 

Changes to lunch times 

Due to Covid-19 restrictions and not mixing year group bubbles we have been delivering 

three sittings over the lunch hour. We are currently doing what is called ‘family dining’. This 

is where the children are served food at the table on plates.  

We are looking to change the service back to our previous two sittings after half term 

which will mean that three classes will be in the hall at the same time. They will still be 

socially distanced and measures will be undertaken to separate the year group bubbles but 

we feel this will give the children more time to eat their lunch. We will also be returning to 

‘flight trays’ to serve school lunches and school sandwiches on. These are coloured trays 

which have space for the dinner and pudding. The children will be served at the kitchen 

hatch be Ange, Mel or Michelle. We hope these changes will have a positive effect on 

lunchtimes and also support transition to the Junior school, as they currently use flight 

trays for their lunchtime service. 

Photograph proof 

You should have received your child’s individual and any family sibling proofs yesterday.  

If you require additional proofs for family members please contact Mrs. Wilmot in the 

office by email, info@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk and she will be able to give you a bar 

code and password to see the proof online. 

Orders can either be made online with the company or returned to school in a sealed 

envelope. All orders need to be made before 18th May 2021. 

Dates  

INSET Dates – Thursday 27th and Friday 28th May 2021 
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